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Pediatric Providers can Enroll in COVID-19 Vaccine 
Program 
 
 
Notice From DSHS:  
Currently, the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine is authorized for people 12 years and older. The Texas Department of State Health 
Services (DSHS) invites pediatric health care providers to enroll in the COVID-19 Vaccine Program. To enroll with the 
Texas Vaccines for Children Program, please visit: EnrollTexasIZ.dshs.texas.gov.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The above material is for informational purposes only and is not intended to be a substitute for the independent medical judgment of a physician. Physicians and other health care providers are 
encouraged to use their own best medical judgment based upon all available information and the condition of the patient in determining the best course of treatment. 
 

 By clicking this link, you will go to a new website/app (“site”). This new site may be offered by a vendor or an independent third party. The site may also contain non-Medicare related information. In 

addition, some sites may require you to agree to their terms of use and privacy policy. 
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https://www.dshs.texas.gov/coronavirus/immunize/provider-information.aspx
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